

## NEW YORK UNIVERSITY



## NYU

## Center for Data Science

## Dear Ananya Peruru:

On behalf of the Center for Data Science at New York University, I am very pleased to tell you that you have been admitted to the Master of Science program in Data Science starting in the Fall 2024 semester. We congratulate you on this achievement.

We very much hope that you will accept this offer of admission. As you consider your decision, you will find the following information important to know:

Admitted Student Resource Page: https://gsas.nyu.edu/admissions/afrp1.html

Date by which you must notify the Graduate School of your decision: 30 days from the date of this letter. University ID (UID): N13667649

NetID: ap8883

To notify us of your decision, please follow the instructions on the Admitted Student Resource Page. To officially accept the offer of admission, we require a \$250 enrollment deposit (U.S.). The enrollment deposit is non-refundable and must be paid by credit card. It will be applied as a credit against your first term's tuition. If you choose not to accept the offer, we also ask that you notify us.

Please be advised that enrollment in the Graduate School requires conferral of the baccalaureate degree or equivalent. Your enrollment is conditional on your having provided official transcript(s) showing conferral of all degree(s) and all graduate-level work (if applicable). Each document must be an original, official document with the registrar's stamp or signature. Scanned, photocopied or uploaded documents submitted as part of your application for admission do not fulfill this requirement. Certified English translations must accompany all documents written in languages other than English. Translations must be literal and complete versions of the original records. Official documents are required, as follows:

One final transcript from each institution at which a degree was conferred (undergraduate or graduate). Recent graduates should confirm that the document shows the degree and graduation date.

One transcript from each institution in which you enrolled in graduate-level courses (if applicable), even if a degree was not conferred.

To avoid jeopardizing your enrollment at GSAS, you must submit your official documents to Graduate Enrollment Services prior to your first term of registration. Please visit Academic Transcript Information for New Students Enrolling in GSAS for full details.

Please pay particular attention to the guidance provided in our *New Student Checklist* which is available through your Admitted Student Resource Page. There you will find information about student health insurance, immunization requirements, registration and other important matters. If you have any questions about studying in the Graduate School, please contact your department (Tina Lam, Assistant Director of Graduate Programs, at tina.lam@nyu.edu), staff in Graduate Enrollment Services, or visit the GSAS homepage at http://gsas.nyu.edu.

Again, congratulations on your many accomplishments. All of us here in the Graduate School look forward to meeting you and wish you success with your graduate studies.

Sincerely,